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NEW MILFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

50 East Street 
New Milford, Connecticut  06776 

(860) 355-8406  FAX (860) 210-4132 
 

 

Ms. Alisha DiCorpo 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
February 27, 2022 
 
Good Morning NMPS Families and Staff: 
 
Early last week, I sent an update with the intention to notify you of the steps we are taking to 
support students in order to create a respectful environment around mask choice as we 
transition to masks being optional in our schools. Since last week’s update, a recent change to 
CDC orders has been announced involving school transportation. I have been in contact with 
our transportation provider to make them aware and am writing to you this morning to notify you 
of the change. 
 
The CDC has announced that effective immediately, students are no longer required to wear 
masks on buses or vans operated by public or private school systems, including early care and 
education/child care programs. You can find the guidelines here: Feb 25 Guidelines. Therefore, 
NMPS will no longer require mask-wearing on school transportation. Mask wearing is now 
optional. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alisha DiCorpo 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xtkudcsftUy2MeJH-o0TeA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRj_K7EP0RMaHR0cHM6Ly9wb3J0YWwuY3QuZ292L0RQSC9QcmVzcy1Sb29tL1ByZXNzLVJlbGVhc2VzLS0tMjAyMi9GZWItMjUtR3VpZGVsaW5lc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYhZEextiQ8fv1lIbc2lsdmVybWFucEBuZXdtaWxmb3JkcHMub3JnWAQAAAAB
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